CALIFORNIA COMMUNITY COLLEGES CHANCELLOR'S OFFICE

1102 Q STREET, SUITE 4550 SACRAMENTO, CA 95811-6549 (916) 445-8752 http://www.ccco.edu



Memorandum

July 11, 2016 FP 16-17 Via E-Mail Only

To: Chief Business Officers

Facilities Directors

From: Mario Rodriguez, Vice Chancellor (Acting)

Finance and Facilities Planning Division

Subject: 2016-17 Proposition 39 Allocations

Please find attached the districts' 2016-17 Proposition 39 allocations for energy projects totaling \$41.9 million. The allocations are substantially higher than the \$32.7 million allocated in 2015 for energy conservation projects. This is great news and will allow for more energy projects on community college campuses during the 2016-17 fiscal year.

Most districts will need to revise their Form Bs based on their new, higher Proposition 39 allocation. Our goal is still to release the bulk of the Proposition 39 funds in July and August 2016.

Please work with your utility representative and Newcomb Anderson McCormick (NAM) to revise Form Bs for projects already submitted or to add new projects. The contact information for NAM is as follows:

- Steve Clarke, Southern California (415) 699-9310
- Lance Kincaid, Northern California (415) 230-8411
- Matt Sullivan, Principal (415) 230-8404

Please contact Hoang Nguyen at hnguyen@cccco.edu or (916) 327-5363 if you have any questions.

Attachments